
Dear Seed Industry Partner,

On behalf of the Association of Alberta Co-op Seed Cleaning Plants Ltd., I would like to extend an invitation for you to 
participate in our 67th Annual Meeting, January 15-17, 2020 at the Double Tree Inn in Edmonton, AB. 

This has been an exciting year full of new business developments and industry-renowned innovation. In 2018, our member 
plants cleaned and processed over 42 million bushels of planting seed and grain for end-use markets. Our member plants 
also provided seed treating services, as well as grain conditioning for dockage removal and general upgrading. Over the 
past five years, our member plants have undergone a major investment in new technology and best practices. This also 
includes three new plants that have been brought into operation. 

By participating in this event through your sponsorship, you will have a direct line to our delegates (farm board members 
and seed plant operators) representing 67 farmer-owned, co-operative seed cleaning plants throughout Alberta and 
northeastern British Columbia. We hope to see you there!  

Further information on the sponsorship levels are summarized on the sponsorship grid. In an effort to simplify the 
sponsorship process, AGM registration and trade show display space is now included with the various sponsorship levels. 
Should you have additional questions, or want to customize your participation beyond the stated sponsorship levels, do not 
hesitate to contact myself directly at (403) 489-9999 or via email at monica.klaas@seedprocessors.ca.

Please indicate your interest in participation no later than November 1, 2019.

Also, in an effort to streamline our outreach with our industry partners, you now have the opportunity to support the 
Manager’s Training Event scheduled for June of 2020. This past June, the event was held in Three Hills, with an outstanding 
trade show being held in conjunction with the event. Next year, the event is moving to the Edmonton area, and will NOT 
have a trade show. Our goal is to simplify accounting etc. with our industry partners hence have combined the sponsorship 
opportunity for both the AGM & Manager’s Event into one easy submission.

Thank you for your consideration.
Regards, 

 

Monica Klaas
General Manager
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